
 
 
 
 
 
May 29, 2013 
 
 
 
PATRICK HAGER 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
121 SW SALMON ST 1WTC0702 
PORTLAND OR 97204 
 
 
RE: Docket No. UE 268, Advice No. 2013-S1 
 
 
On April 2, 2013, Portland General Electric filed a first amendment to a steam 
sale contract between PGE and Upper Columbia Mill LLC.  On May 13, 2013, the 
company filed a second amendment to the steam sale contract. 
 
Pursuant to Order No. 13-194, the second amendment to the steam sale contract 
filed under Advice No. 2013-S1 is accepted and will become effective with meter 
readings on and after May 31, 2013: 
 
One receipted copy of the second amendment to the steam sale contract is 
returned for your files.  
 
 
 
 
Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Manager 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 
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